
 

  

 
 

 
TEACHING POSITION REPRESENTED BY OECTA NORTHEASTERN UNIT 

 
 

 
 
We are currently accepting applications from teachers. 
 
Applicants must possess the qualifications in accordance with the Education Act and the 
pertinent Regulations.  All applications should be forwarded to the undersigned no later 
than March 30th, 2018 @ 4:00p.m. 
 
 

Mélanie Bidal-Mainville, Manager of Human Resources 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board 

hr@ncdsb.on.ca 
 
 

Note: The Board is also currently accepting applications from uncertified individuals 
interested in serving as occasional teachers in emergency cases where certified teachers 
are not available for supply work.  Experience working with young people and a minimum 
of two years of post secondary education at a recognized college or university in a related 
field will be considered an asset. 

 
 

We wish to thank all applicants, however,  
only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 

 
We are an equal opportunity employer. 

  Candidates requiring accommodation in accordance with the Ontario Human 
Rights Code are asked to contact hr@ncdsb.on.ca 

 
 
Rick Brassard                          Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Chair of the Board                                        Director of Education 
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